[bookmark: _GoBack]YEAR 10 - WORK EXPERIENCE 2017
· 2017 Work Experience July 10th - 14th
· A work experience letter & placement form was given to the students in September.
· All Year 10 students will have a preliminary Careers Interview prior to their Work Placement
· Spare work experience forms can be obtained from tutors or Mrs Rickard
· If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Rickard either by phone or email:
  Telephone the Plymstock School main switchboard and choose option 3
OR email Mrs Rickard
   trickard@plymstockschool.org.uk.

YEAR 10 – Careers Information Advice & Guidance
· Year 10 individual Careers Interviews will start in January 2017.  
· This short impartial advice and guidance session is an opportunity which will build on the Careers research done by students at our Careers Fair (held on November 17th) 
· Choices for students after their GCSEs will be discussed. It will also be an opportunity to speak to them about their work experience placement.
· A follow up session will be scheduled at the beginning Year 11. An e-mail or letter summarising the session and the “Next step” will be sent home.
· If you would like to attend one or both of these appointments, please contact Mrs Rickard either by phone or email and she will be happy to arrange a convenient time and date.

